From: CAROL-JOHNSON@srs.gov

Sent: 12/22/2014 12:33:51 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject:  SRNS Today and SRNS 2014 Annual Report

December 22, 2014

I'm pleased to share the December edition of the SRNS Today along with the SRNS 2014
Annual Report.

December is a great time to look back and assess where we've been and how we've done. |
hope you'll take a few minutes to read our annual report and review our many accomplishments.
This year, we feature videos to enhance our reader's understanding of how our operations help
to make the world safer. The report is available online at

<http://www.savannahrivernuclearsolutions.com/annual/2014srns_annual.pdf> .

I'm very proud of the men and women of SRNS and I'm looking forward with anticipation to
2015.

Best wishes for a safe and blessed holiday.

Carol Johnson
SRNS President & CEO



